
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dates To Remember 
 

THURS. 9th OCTOBER 2008. 
General Meeting, 7.30pm Panthers
Sports Club 
* Entries due for the December 
   ‘Open’ Competition. 
* Entries due for Photography 
   Challenge No. 2 – Eggs-
periment 
* Entries due for NEGV interclub 
   PRESENTER: DVD workshop 
   on flash photography. 

____________ 
 

THURS. 23rd October 2008 
  Committee Meeting, 7pm venue 
to be advised 

____________ 
 

THURS. 13th November 2008 
Annual General Meeting7.30pm 
Panthers Sports Club. 
General Meeting, 8.00pm Panthers 
Sports Club. 
Entries due for the January ‘Table-
top Still Life’ comp.  
PRESENTER: To be advised 

____________ 
 

Saturday 15th November 2008 
NEGV Meeting hosted by the 
Myrtleford/Bright Camera Club 
NEGV AGM 3.30pm and General 
Meeting 7.30pm at venues to be 
advised. 

____________ 
 

Saturday 22nd November 2008 
Dinner & Ghost Tour @ 

Beechworth – details below 

OCTOBER 2008 

Basic Photography Workshop – Thursday Sep. 25th

Twelve members attended the Basic Photography workshop at the Panthers 
Club. Thanks to Malcolm Godde and Dale McKissack for making 
presentations and to Clare Singh and Paul Temple for helping members 
with understanding their cameras. 
 

Photography Challenge No.2 2008 – Eggs-periment 
The challenge this time was to take a creative photo of an egg or eggs and 
present this as a digital image or as a print. Check out the images tonight. 
 

WACC Annual Exhibition Of Photography  
March 11th – March 24th 2009 Creator’s Artspace 
We have made a definite booking for 2009 and the deposit has been sent to
Creator’s Artspace. 
 
Club Frames For 2009 Exhibition 
The club loaned a number of frames out to visitors at the last WACC
Annual Exhibition in 2006. We would like these returned so that they may
once again be loaned out for next year’s exhibition. If you have one or
more at home, could you please bring them to a GM ASAP. 
 
WACC AGM & Election of New Committee 
The club AGM will be held prior to the Nov. GM. This is the time that you
can put your hand up and become a committee member. As such you will
have a direct role in guiding the club into the future. We have a great
membership and we need to provide a program of events that will
encourage them in their photographic pursuits. Please give up a little of
your time and help make our club a great one.  
Nominations are open and nomination forms are now available, so make
yourself available or nominate a fellow member that will get the job done! 

 Images from Photographic 
Challenge No 1 – ‘Don’t 
forget your toothbrush’ 

 
 
 
 
 

Albury Show 31/10 – 2/11 2008 -  Helpers Needed 
Helpers are needed to hang the photog. exhibition on Thurs 30 Oct from 2.30pm and to man the exhibition from 
Friday 31 Oct 3.30pm until Sun 2 Nov 4.00pm. Shifts will be in 2-hour blocks, so if you can help out please add 
your name to the list circulating tonight. Two people per shift would be good to allow people to have a break. 
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COMPETITION NEWS 
 

Monthly Club Competition Entries 
Limit 2 Images per Section. Colour and Mono
Prints plus EDI. 
 

Posting Entries for Club Competitions. 
If you are posting entries for club or interclub
competitions, please inform the Comp. Sec or
the Club Sec. on the above numbers so that
entries are expected.  
 

NEGV Interclub Competition - October 
The next NEGV interclub entries are due at the
October GM in preparation for the November
NEGV meeting at Bright 
 

Visiting Competition Judges - 
Accommodation 

Accommodation is often required for judges. If 
you are able to provide a bed for a night to host 
a judge please see Charles and add your name 
to the host list. Your help would be much 
appreciated. 
 

Club Competitions 
* October – ‘Open’ (view tonight) 
* November – ‘Wheels’ (due September) 
* December – ‘Open’ (due October). The 
David Tilley Trophy for the most creative 
image will be awarded from the December 
entries. 
* January – ‘Table-top Still Life’ (due Nov) 
* February – ‘Open’ (due December) 
 

Other Competitions 
* 2008 HREOC Photo Competition Dignity 
and Justice for All of Us 
www.humanrights.gov.au/photo_comp   
Closes 31 October. Entry form from website or 
Paul T.  Prize of $500 per section. 
* The 2008 International Aperture Awards 
Check it out online at 
www.internationalapertureawards.com  
Closes 29th Oct 2008. $200,000 in prizes. 

Wanted - Presenters for 2008 / 2009 
Do you know somebody that would make a good presenter? If
you do, or would like to be a presenter yourself, please contact a
committee member and we will book a spot on the calendar. 
 

Tobruk Street Project 
WACC members Dale McKissack and Paul Temple have
signed up to be involved in this project facilitated by Karen
Donnelly (Visual Artist and former lecturer in photography at
Charles Sturt University) and Albury City. The project aims to
visually document this typical Albury street and its current and
former residents.  
The project will lead to an exhibition at the Albury Library
Museum in 2009.  
 
Attendance Book. 
Please sign the attendance book for insurance purposes. 
 
 

OUTINGS and WORKSHOPS 
 
1. Ghost Tour @ Beechworth Sat 22nd November 
Please note change of date due to clash with the NEGV
meeting at Bright. The tour will start at 8.30pm and will
be preceded by dinner at 6.30pm at the Nicholas Hotel. If
you are not having dinner please meet the group at the
hotel at 8.00pm. 

NEGV NEWS 
Meeting Dates for 2008 are as follows: - 

1. November 15th at Myrtleford/Bright (Entries due with
NEGV 18th Oct.; collected at WACC October GM) 
The NEGV is trialing a digital section for 2008. This will
be non-competitive but images will be commented on by
judges. 
Members may submit up to 2 images as per our own
digital competition. i.e. 1024px ( max w) x 768px (max h)
at 72dpi 

CLUB EQUIPMENT FOR LOAN 
The Spyder Pro 2 colour calibration unit and the Logan matt cutter 
are available for members to borrow.  
A $20 deposit is required and this will be returned on the safe return 
of the equipment. If one of the club’s team is required to calibrate 
your computer with the Spyder, the first calibration will be by 
donation of $20 to the club. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

FOR SALE 
Nikon D40x with Nikkor 18-55mm zoom lens.
As new in box with 2x spare batteries. 1year 
old, only ~1400 shots taken. $600 ONO. 
Phone Paul 60244885. 

SPONSORS 

 

http://www.humanrights.gov.au/photo_comp
http://www.internationalapertureawards.com/

